

8 January 2010

Mr Clive Stott 9 Alpine Crescent GRINDELWALD TAS 7277

Dear Mr Stott

Thank you for your letter dated 17 December 2009 in relation to our ongoing contact with Minister O'Byme in relation to forestry burns. I apologise for the delay in responding.

I have no yet received a response from the Minister's office. Therefore I have today written to her again in order to elicit a response.

I apologise again for the delay in being able to offer some results for you on this issue.

 $\ensuremath{\mathsf{I}}$ will contact as soon as $\ensuremath{\mathsf{I}}$ have received a response, which will hopefully be shortly.

Yours sincerely

SENATOR HELEN POLLEY

Ref: ac

